
 

 
 

 

TO:          Valued Customer 

FROM:     APPS Cargo Terminals 

DATE:      December 22, 2021 

 

 

We are very excited to share with you that Coquihalla Highway 5 has reopened for essential 

services.  However, our drivers are still facing reduced speeds, reduced lanes, and construction 

zones on the highway, which will continue to result in extended transit times. 

 

We have adjusted the highway surcharge to the below. 

  

Cost recovery surcharge of $0.50 per cwt (min $20.00, max $150.00, per shipment) will be added 

to all shipments until further notice.   

 

This surcharge will apply to any freight moving to and from Vancouver from any of our service 

centers within BC or AB.   

 

Please note the Kicking Horse Canyon closure surcharge is still in effect. 

  

We look forward to returning to normal operations and will keep you informed as we move 

forward. 

 

 


